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May 23, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about voting. Since your hire in 2016 to administer US

laws after receiving millions fewer votes than Ms Clinton you have worked

to minimize voting explaining on Fox and Friends that if enough people

could vote ’you’d never have a Republican elected in this country again’.

You started immediately with a Pence-Kobach commission, continued with

manipulating the census and have become even more brazen over time.

Much like your corrupt use of aid in Ukraine and moves to starve Puerto

Rico of funds you are now threatening aid to US states: Michigan and

Nevada this week. Their extreme need arises from your inaction and the

resulting epidemic which is also the impetus for the voting change. While

clearly illegal neither shame, the Senate nor the stacked courts are likely to

step in.

Please assure me that you will leave state voting policies to states.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our democracy.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


